

elocpa a com

May 9, 2019

Kelly Christopherson, Business Manager Huron School District No. 2-2 PO Box 949 Huron, SD 57350

Dear Mr. Christopherson:

Thank you for the opportunity to submit a proposal on the examination of the financial statements of the various funds of the Huron School District No. 2-2 for the year ended June 30, 2019.

We have estimated the total cost to the School will not exceed \$20,000 for the audit plus any direct out-of-pocket expenses incurred on your behalf. Should we discover irregularities or require additional time for special work, we would expect to discuss the necessary requirements with you in advance of the work. No additional fees will be incurred without your and the School Board's specific approval.

Upon acceptance of our proposal, we will prepare the engagement letter, which much be approved by the Department of Legislative Audit.

If you have any questions, please contact us.

Sincerely,

ELO Prof. LLC

Jamie Eldeen, CPA